
PERRY COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
MINUTES- SEPTEMBER 20, 2016 

The Perry County Board of Commissioners met at 8:00a.m. as was duly advertised. All 
three commissioners were in attendance: President, Randy Kleaving, Bill Amos and Larry R 
James. A representative of the Perry County News was also present. 

The meeting opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

PAYROLL 
The payroll docket was approved in the amount of$125,765.39 for the payroll 

distributed on September 19, 2016. Bill made a motion to approve the docket, and Larry 
seconded. Motion carried 3-0. 

CHANGE OF MEETING TIME 
It was announced that the Commissioners meeting scheduled for Tuesday, 

October 18th will need to be changed due to early voting taking place in the 
commissioner's room. After some discussion, Larry made a motion to hold the meeting 
on Tuesday, October 18th at 4:30p.m. Bill seconded the motion and motion carried 3-0. 

It was announced that the next regular meeting of the Commissioners will be on Monday, 
October 3, 2016 at 6:00p.m. 

The meeting ended in open session at 8:05 a.m. 

Minutes approved this 3'd day of October, 2016. 

Randy Kleaving, President Bill Amos Larry R James 

Minutes prepared by: 
Pamela L Goffinet, Perry County Auditor 


